
LEGAL NOTICE 
 

PENNSAUKEN TOWNSHIP  
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

 
Please take notice there will be a Special Meeting of the Board of Education of 
the Township of Pennsauken on Thursday, December 10, 2020.  This meeting 
will begin at 6:30 p.m. and will be held at Pennsauken High School, Room 327, 
800 Hylton Road, Pennsauken, New Jersey, for the purpose of awarding the 
construction project for Roosevelt Stem School additions and renovations.   
 
The Board may consider other matters that may come before the Board.  Action 
will be taken.  
 
By Order Of The Pennsauken Township Board Of Education 
John Ogunkanmi 
School Business Administrator/Board Secretary 


